The Young Women's Christian Association 56 of Great Britain

Patrons: HER MAJESTY THE QUEEN, H. M. QUEEN ELIZABETH THE QUEEN MOTHER National President: THE COUNTESS FORTESCUE National General Secretary: MISS RUTH WALDER Hon. Treasurer: THE HON. THOMAS BRAND C.M.G.

Y.W.C.A. NATIONAL OFFICES, BEDFORD HOUSE, 108 BAKER STREET, LONDON, W.I.

TELEPHONE: WELBECK 6591-5

Address reply to:

27th June, 1956.

P. Russell-Gabbett, Esq., Hon. Sec. Anglo-Spanish Society, Department of Spanish, University Park, NOTTINGHAM.

Dear Mr. Russell-Gabbett,

Thank you for your letter of 25th of June.

Membership. Yes, it would be possible for foreign visitors to join our Association while they are in our hostels, although I think they would prefer to join the membership of their own countries.

Age-limit. If the visitors are under 30 there would be no difficulty at all. In some hostels there is no age-limit for summer visitors. The Wardens would tell you about this, as it varies in the different places. Tours sincerely, Owier

Enquiry Secretary.